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June 15, 2023

Dear Families,

This letter is to advise you that on Friday June 23- students at both the Glenroy and
Broadmeadows Campuses will be dismissed at 2:20pm.

We wish all students and families a safe and relaxing school holiday break and look
forward to a successful term 3.

Yours Sincerely,

Mr Stuart Harrison Mrs Erin Bonavia
Deputy Principal Deputy Principal
Head of Junior Campus Head of Senior Campus
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